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Comments to Arts, Parks, Health and Aging Committee Supplemental Agenda No. 13 CFI 10-
0773 Public Private Partnerships for Cultural Centers  
   
   
No working group is needed.  No assets of the CITY OF LOS ANGELES should be placed in 
PRIVATE hands.  
   
   
This is a neglect of your sworn duties.  
   
   
There was no disclosure on any ballot that this was the intent of the City.  
   
   
There was no disclosure on any CEQA or NEPA documentation.  
   
   
You have not placed on the ballot a Charter amendment to allow such a transaction.  
   
   
Deny this motion.  
   
   
Joyce Dillard  
P.O. Box 31377  
Los Angeles, CA 90031 

http://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=10-0773

